Town of Richford

Selectboard
Box 236, 94 Main St.
Richford, VT 05476

Nov.27, 2018

Special Emergency Select Board Meeting for November 27, 2018

The Select board met at 8 a.m. to discuss drivers for the storm. Present: Linda Collins,
Arthur Pond, Wayne Hurtubise, Norris Tillotson, John Nutting and Sherry Paquette(by
phone).

John asked the board to fill a vacant, full time position with Lance Carr. Wayne made a
motion to hire Lance at $16.00 per hour Arkie made a second and the board approved.

Wayne also made a motion to hire Jeff Royea until April at a rate of $18.00 per hour. The
extra $2 is because no benefits are paid. Second by Sherry, all in favor.

Doug Billado and Norm Snider were hired as part time back up drivers. Both have CDL
licenses and will be paid $16 an hour . Rick Mason will receive $14. Sherry will ask
Scott Caruth to once again, shovel the steps at the Post Office and Town Hall at $14 an
hour. Motion made by Wayne with a second by Sherry.

CDL licensed drivers receive $16 per hour , non CDL $14 per hour.

The Board will post a notice to drivers that all plow routes should be done by 7 a.m. and
it is the driver’s responsibility to check their own routes and call their supervisor if they
are not coming to work.

Collins made a motion to adjourn at 8:47 second by Paquette.
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